
 

It’s that time of year again when we humbly ask for your wonderful support. We are 

excited that the Annual Bundles of Joy Fundraiser is right around the corner! We love to 

see our facility come to life with the beautiful and amazing bundles that come through our 

doors. In a year when operational funding is tough, to say the least, we truly appreciate 

the financial support this fundraiser will provide. 

To those who have graciously given in the past, we are requesting your help once again! If 

you’re new to the Bundles experience, we welcome your help as well. Each year brings new 

and exciting items, and we are sure that this year will be no different. So put your thinking 

cap on and come up with wonderful imaginative ideas for Bundles, Trees and Wreaths, that 

always help to make this fundraiser so much fun! 

Donated bundles may arrive at any time, but please try and have them to the WRAC no 

later than Wednesday, November 18th for wrapping. Bundles will kick off on Friday evening, 

November 27th and run through Sunday, December 13th to provide plenty of bidding 

opportunities. Please complete the attached registration form to bring in with your bundle. 

This year we will also be set up online through the GiveSmart platform for those of you 

who can’t make it through our doors. You will still have the opportunity to bid on some 

great favorites, so watch for this new and exciting addition to this fundraising event.  

Please know how important you are to our community and especially the WRAC. Your 

donation helps us continue to provide the many health and wellness services in our rural 

area. Thank you for your continued support; YOU are what makes this fundraiser fun for 

all. If you would like more information or have a question please call the WRAC at       

(970) 332-4451. 

Thank you all for your participation in the 2020 Bundles of Joy! 
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